
COVID SEATING 
Dine in the Vines 
Saturday, June 27 

 
Our traditional seating for Dine in the Vines is a long, continuous family-farm style table down a 
vineyard row.  Social distancing rules that require six foot spacing between seats prohibits this 
seating arrangement.  
 
Therefore, we will seat guests on a lawned area overlooking the vineyard – actually with a much 
better view of the panorama of four counties in two states.  
 
We will seat guests, two per table, at individual 2x2 tables spaced six feet apart. 
 
 If you would like to dine with others we can place tables together to provide seating for up to six 
people.  However, because spacing will be less than the required six feet, you will be required to sign 
a waiver of liability affirming that you are aware of the six-foot rule and that by asking to be seated 
24” from the nearest person, you assume all legal responsibility for any resulting illness that you 
might incur.  
 
 


